
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref.No.DSW/Circular/2013-14/                                                            November 18, 2013 

 

To, 

The Director/Principal/Head, 

Colleges Conducted by and Affiliated 

To S.N.D.T. Women’s University  

 

 

Sub: - Current Status of Student Enrollment in the Institutions 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

  It is inform you that the Course-wise Students enrollment database of 2013-14 is 

required by the Department of Students’ Welfare for different reasons. 

 

  You are requested to kindly send us the updated Course-wise and College-wise 

database of students’ enrollment of the academic year 2013-14 along with College Stamp 

and Authorized signature as early as possible. 

 

  It would be treated as urgent. 

 

  Thanking you, 

 

                                                                               Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

 

                   (Dr. Nitin S. PrabhuTendolkar)                   (Dr. Linda R. Dennis) 

                     Assistant Dean of Students’               Dean of Students’ (Addl. Charge) 

 


